
 

Students should submit this completed form to their senior advisor. 
 
 

 
 
 
July 27, 2020 
 
Dear Parent of a senior, 
 
At CDS, we are preparing students for college and one of the most important aspects 
of being successful in college is responsibility.  With parental permission, we are 
providing the opportunity for seniors to practice responsibility by allowing them to 
leave campus when they have a study hall and for the lunch break.  
 
Beginning on Monday August 17th, seniors will be allowed to go off campus for lunch 
every day and off campus during study halls. 
 
Conditions for seniors to be eligible for these privileges are:  

• be in good academic standing, not be on academic warning or probation and 
have no outstanding assignments, including meeting all IB benchmarks and 
completing all IB assignments  

• have no major disciplinary infractions this school year  
• have no more than 5 tardies within the last 31 calendar days 
• have all driving paperwork completed and submitted  

 
Senior privileges are: 
 

• Seniors who have a study hall during any block will be allowed to leave campus 
with the understanding that they must be back and ready for class before the 
start of their next period that immediately follows the study hall. 

 

• Seniors who have a study hall at the end of the day (last block) are allowed to 
leave campus and not return. 
 

• Seniors who have a study hall at the beginning of the day (first block) do not 
need to report to campus until the 2nd block. 
 

• Seniors will be allowed to leave campus for lunch with the understanding that 
they must be ready to learn and in their classroom for their next block before the 
bell rings.  

 
These privileges are dependent on teacher approval. Some classes have combined SL 
and HL classes and are therefore not study halls. Students must be in their classroom 
for the class before the bell rings on these days.  
 
Any abuse of these privileges will result in the suspension of the privilege 
immediately. Students who do not meet the listed criteria will not be allowed to 
arrive late/leave early or go off campus for lunch and will be expected to be on 
campus from 8:30 am to 3:30 pm, inclusive.   
 



N.B. Completion of this form does not automatically mean that the student is 
eligible for these privileges.   
 

While off campus, students should maintain all Covid-19 safety measures, such 
as wearing masks when social distancing is not possible, including while driving 
with non-family members in cars, conscientious hand washing and sanitizing, and 
avoiding high-risk venues.  
 
All students will be held accountable for all expectations and policies as outlined 
in the student handbook.   
 
Finally, if a senior transports other senior classmates, their names and their parents’ 
signatures must be on this form.  
 
Parent Permission, Waiver, and Acknowledgement: I understand the requirements 
and conditions for my child to be eligible for the Senior Privileges and give permission 
for my child to be off-campus as outlined above. By signing this form I indemnify, 
release and hold Carrollwood Day School harmless from any and all liability in 
connection with these Senior Privileges.   
 
               
 Student’s Printed Name      Student’s cell phone  
 
         
Parent/Guardian’s Printed Name    
 
              
Parent/Guardian’s Signature      Date 
 
              
Parent/Guardian’s Signature      Date 
 
Student Acknowledgement: I understand the requirements and conditions to be 
elibigle for the Senior Privileges outlined above. 
 
              
Student’s Signature       Date 
 
List the senior students permitted to ride in your student’s car and have their parents 
sign below.  
 
              
Name of student     Parent/Guardian’s Signature  
 
              
Name of student     Parent/Guardian’s Signature  
 
              
Name of student     Parent/Guardian’s Signature  
 


